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Term Dates and Coming Events 

OCTOBER 
Thursday 18th  
Friends AGM 6pm-7pm - all welcome 
Friday 19th Last Day of Term 1 
9am Y6 Class Assembly 
Tuesday 30th School Open – Term 2 
3.50pm – 6.30pm Parent Consultations 
Book online via pmx.parentmail.co.uk 
NOVEMBER 
Thursday 1st November 
3.50pm to 6.30pm – Parent Consultations 
Book online via pmx.parentmail.co.uk  
Thursday 22nd  
NHS Flu Vaccinations 
Friday 30th 
4pm Meads Magic, Meads Village 
DECEMBER 
Saturday 8th 
11am to 1pm School Christmas Fair 
Wednesday 19th  Last day of Term 2 
 http://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/term-dates/ 
 

 

This Week… 

This week, we have lots of swimming achievements to 

celebrate.  We have congratulated Lois who took part in 

the County Qualifiers at the Sovereign Centre, winning won 

both the 100m Individual Medley and the 100m Freestyle.  

Lois has now qualified for the Sussex County 

Championships.  Good Luck! 

 

Ana-Marie achieved her Stage 1 and 5 metres distance 

badges. Ten children represented the school at the Junior 

Schools’ Swimming Gala:  James Phillips, Arthur Grout, Luka 

Loncarevic, Fraser Caffyn, Ella Hunter, Daisy Stevens, Lois 

Crook, Corinna Noon and Sadie Sivers.  The boys came 6th 

and the girls came 3rd.  Well Done! 

Year 6 have enjoyed a ‘Safety in Action’ trip where they 

learnt about water and rail safety and how to get help in 

emergency situations.  Does your child know how to stay 

safe and get help if they ever got separated from you when 

you’re out? 

Mae White, Rory Cooper, Josh Cooper, Coco Kimberley, 

Henry Orys and Lena Stevens all received their certificate 

for completing the Summer Reading Challenge.  Daisy Hill 

received a special certificate for extra homework, 

undertaking some research about Spanish festivals and 

celebrations and Priya Sharman and Harry Standing both 

received certificates for Karate. 

What a busy week!  

Katherin Weeks 
 

Rainbow Awards 

Reception – Dexter Johnson 
Year 1 –  Archie Delaney       
Year 2 –  Sasha Zahartsenja    
Year 3 –  Alessia Wilson        
Year 4 –  Shania Kader       
Year 5 –  Leah Shepherd       
Year 6 –  Dmitry Bykov      

Faith in the Family 

Peter was walking on the water, he saw the wind and 
the waves. He was afraid and began to sink. He 
shouted, “Lord, save me!” (Matthew 14:26-32) This 
week we found out that if we trust in Jesus we need 
not be afraid.  Make a trust collage picture together. 
Fill it with pictures of people you can trust (family, 
friends, teachers etc.) and things we can trust God 

with.                                      Kim Leach 
 
 
 

Poppy Project – Art Display Tuesday 16th Oct – 3.10pm 
You are invited to come to view the Poppy Project art work on Tuesday 16th October at 3.10-3.30pm. 
The art work of all year groups will be displayed in the hall and library. Children will be released at 3.10 that day so they 
can accompany you to see the work before some of it is taken to St John's church and Jevington churches for their 
remembrance celebrations. If you are unable to pick up your child at 3.10, they will remain with their teacher until you 
arrive to collect them. 
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Class Reps will be selling tickets in the playground after school every day next week only. A donation will be made 
to the STJM School Fund from the ticket sales. 
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